



Dear parents and carers,

It was lovely to chat to some of you at the gate this week. We do miss having parents into school at the moment. Don't forget that we are here for you if you have anything you need to tell us or if you need any support. Just call or email and we will do our best to help.

Best wishes Liz Hayward Headteacher

Online workshops via Zoom. The topics covered, scheduled dates and times are:

Topic	Day and Date	Time
Understanding and supporting	Friday 20/11/20	12pm
your child with worries		
Sleep	Friday 27/11/20	12pm
'Good enough' Parent and	Friday 04/12/20	12pm
Child interactions		

Each workshop will last up to 60 minutes and have an optional follow up 20 minutes for further questions for those parents that are interested. You can opt in for all four sessions, or whichever most appeals to you.

To find out more information and to register for any of the workshops (free) please go to the 'Eventbrite' webpage https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parent-webinar-series-tickets-

Christmas lunch

We will give children their Christmas lunch on Tuesday 15th December 2020.

If your child **usually brings a packed lunch** but would like to have a Christmas lunch on Tuesday 15th December, please return the slip that has been emailed to you and confirm that you have paid £2.22 on line to your child's dinner money account (pupils in Reception, Y1 & Y2 do not need to pay) by Friday 27th November 2020.

If you have not set up an online account and you need your online letter, please contact the school office.

Nursery - September 2021

If you have a child who was born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018 and you would like to apply for a place at Kingsgate nursery for September 2021, please contact the school office for an application form. The deadline for applications is 15th January 2021.

Camden Poetry Competition—Hate Crime Awareness Week

Well done Year 6! The children wrote some beautiful poems and won a prize of £70 for the best poems. They discussed their ideas first in class with their teachers. What inspiring thoughts that bode well for the future of our country.

I have printed some poems on the next page.

Parent teacher meetings (by phone)

Great attendance again! Thank you so much for your support.

98% of parents spoke to their child's teacher about their progress.

Camden's communities

First, take your diversity and sprinkle some respect on it,

This will make it taste sweeter after adding the nationalities.

Then leave to marinate,

Next, you put some mouth-watering friendship in a pan and add your marinated diversity,

Turn up the heat then after 5 minutes, let it simmer while you chop up some welcoming smiles.

Make sure that as soon as the diversity turns golden-brown, you take it out and smother it with finely chopped smiles.

If you treat everything fairly the results will be extraordinary (adding a generous amount of unity will make the results even more beautiful).

After that, put the diversity aside and make a lovely freedom puree,

For more variation, add some leadership!

Then plate it up and enjoy!

WARNING: An unequal spread of equality will leave a bitter, unpleasant taste, all ingredients deserve equality!

By Riola (Year 6)

Equality in communities

First take a blend of different cultures and mix together with communities

Place delicately over the borough of Camden

Stir vigorously and add a pinch of welcoming, warm smiles and voices

Turn up the heat until its steaming and bubbling with excitement

Add a small handful of happiness

Let it simmer and then watch closely as it creates something truly beautiful

Allow it to calmly cool down and then add some respect for the environment

Be nice, let other people have a fair chance

Serve with kindness, justice and equality

Warning: This recipe won't work until every ingredient is treated right!

By Israa (year 6)